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2. Proposed Amendment to Existing Contract for Restoration of Millard Sheets Fountain

Staff will present for consideration a proposed amendment to the existing contract for the restoration
of the Millard Sheets Fountain, executed by Brian Worley, for recommendation to the Cultural Arts
Commission.
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